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News to You  

April  2017 

Dates To Remember:Dates To Remember: 

Chick-fil-A    April 5 

Spirit Stick Sales   April 6 

Fun Run    April 8 

Spirit Stick Sales   April 20 

Bahama Bucks Night  April 20  

Spirit Wear Orders Due April 25 

Teacher Appreciation Lunch May 2 

Spirit Stick Sales   May 4 

AApprriill  
~  Word from the Board  ~ 

 

Hello Parents!  I hope everyone enjoyed the Spring 
Break with their families! And even though Mother 
Nature had her own plans with the weather, 
hopefully everyone is feeling refreshed from the 
time off and ready for the last couple months of 
school. 

As we settle back into routine, I want to take a 
minute and shine the light on a particular parent 
and  PTO volunteer, Dana Zahran. Dana is a 
mother of three and not only a volunteer, but also 
a PTO Board member. A couple of months ago she 
came to a meeting with an idea to help the small 
percent of families who struggle on the weekends 
to provide food and snacks to their children. She 
felt that as a community, we could see to it that all 
the families needing assistance, received it. Dana 
presented her idea to staff at PSE and through 
many meetings, hours of research, and physical 
work preparing, they helped make it a reality! 
Thanks to everyone's hard work, PROJECT EAGLE 
PACKS was born.  I am so honored to work on a 
regular basis with this incredible woman who 
brought an incredible idea to life. Thank you to 
EVERYONE who donated money or food items 
during Spirit Week for this amazing program.  
Special thanks to Dana for having a caring heart 
and the determination to see this through.    

 

To learn more about Project Eagle Packs or     
anything PTO related please check our Website at 
psepto.org on Facebook @pspto. You can also 
contact us through email at psepto@hotmail.com. 

Happy Spring! 

 

Tonya Steinmeyer 

PTO President 
 

 

Sometimes the QUESTIONS 

are COMPLICATED,          

and the ANSWERS                

are SIMPLE. 
-Dr. Seuss 

President-Tonya Steinmeyer 

Vice President-Naomi Wiese 

Treasurer-Kara Reynolds 

Secretary-Tara Laramie 
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FINAL Collection Date 

April 20th 

Announcements     

& Events 

NEW  

YUM 

            

           SSSPPPIIIRRRIIIttt      WWWEEEAAAR R R    

Last chance to order                 

parade shirts! 

*see page 5 for order form 

*all orders due April 25th 

K-Gold  1st-Purple  2nd-Orange 

3rd-Green 4th-Red  5th-Dare Shirt 

 

Congratulations to winners of the PTO 

Teacher & Staff  Incentive Program! 
 

Mrs.  Tracy Kane 

Mrs.  Beth Garcia 
 

*winners are drawn  quarterly 

WINNERS 

 

 

 

Special Thanks to PSE 

Staff for helping with     

Project Eagle Packs 

Mrs. Kane  Ms. McCollum      

Mrs. Baldwin Mrs. Kircher      

Mrs. Roush  Dr. Yerkes 

Mrs. Argobast Mrs. Hyman 

   **see page  3 for PEP progress 



 

You can SPIRIT in RED,  you can SPIRIT in BLUE,  

just show your SPIRIT with a stick or two! 

 



Congratulations PSE Basketball Shootout WINNERS! 

 

Thank you to FUN RUN sponsors!  

 

Grade 1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 

Kindergarten Brody Dougherty Finnley Lawson Will Laramie 

1 Cole Ebers Mitchell Zeek Cameron Fredericks 

2 Blake Nelson Joe Thompson CJ McClain 

3 Mason Brown Peyton Buckowitz Lucas Duncan 

4 Ally Moore Mason McGowan Cameron Cox 

5 Jack Roppa Connor Henke Carter Cox 

SPECIAL THANKS to                           

PSE staff who participated                      

and came to show support at the 

Basketball Shootout! 

Mr. Cline       Dr. Yerkes      Mrs. Arbogast  

Ms. Jones        Mr. Taylor     Mrs. Steele 

Mrs. Quirke       Mrs. Simon           Ms. Fischer  



Tuesday, April 25th 

       Kindergarten - Gold  4th Grade - Red  3rd Grade - Green 2nd Grade - Orange    1st Grade - Purple 

       *5th Grade - DARE Shirt 



FINAL Collection Date:  APRIL 20th  

Congratulations to the Following Classrooms! 
Congratulations to the classes that collected the most Box Tops for their grade level! Below are the total Box 
Tops collected at PSE so far. Way to go PSE!  A special thank you to those that took the time to TRIM their Box 
Tops (around the dotted line) before they sent them to school. Please take note that if the date is cut off we must 
throw them away. Keep working for that pizza party!  

 

 



www.psepto.org 

facebook.psepto.org 

Please email psepto@hotmail.com to learn more! 

 

Volunteers play a key role at PSE. Parents, grandparents & former students 

assist in classrooms, help monitor lunch & recess at PTO events and other 

school activities, as well as contribute donations when requested. As a   

member of PTO your email will be added to our volunteer list.  
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